
 

   
 

COLONY COLLAPSE DISORDER 

Controlled Study tests new product 
 

Polycil Health is currently developing a new product to assist bees 

suffering from the affects of Colony Collapse Disorder (CCD).  

The product is made with natural, non-toxic substances that 

supplement the bees’ immune and defense systems.  Preliminary 

testing has yielded promising results and we are looking to expand 

our research.  We are currently inviting interested beekeepers to 

participate in the testing.  Participants will be provided with free 

product to conduct the test and will be asked to fill out a brief 

questionnaire to document the findings. 

 

 
 

If you have been struggling to keep your hives alive with little or 

no success then you know the importance of continued efforts to 

find solutions.  Participation will be limited, so contact us today. 

 

Interested parties, please contact: 

Kerry Sessions (714) 879-1221, ksessions@polycilhealth.com 


